
October 24, 2012 
Hello All, 
 
I have some good news. We have gotten a new-to-us tamper from Federal Surplus. It is 
a Jackson 3000 with jacks, so we will be able to line track with the machine once we fix 
a few things.  
 
Big thanks to Alan and Paul for letting us get it and to Joel from the Western Railway 
Museum for letting us know it was available. 
 
See you out on the line 
Chris 
 

     


